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      Notice of appointment of date for the exercise of Public Rights 
 

Accounts for the year ended 31st March 2024 
 

The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2024 and 
The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 (SI 234) 

 
 
 
Date of announcement:  22nd June 2024 
 
 
Please note the Accounting Statements are not yet audited. 
 
Any person interested has the right to inspect and make copies of the accounts to be audited and all 
books, deeds, contracts, invoices and receipts relating to them. 
For the year ended 31st March 2023, these documents will be available on reasonable notice on 
application to: 
 
Annette Simpson (Shadforth Parish Council Clerk and RFO), Sherburn Hill Community Hub, Front 
Street, Sherburn Hill, DH6 1PA. 
 
Email: shadforthpc@hotmail.co.uk 
 
Commencing on: 22nd June 2024 
 
Ending on:  2nd  August 2024 
 
 
Local Government Electors and their representatives also have the opportunity to question the 
auditor about the accounts and the right to make objections to the accounts or any item in them.  
Written notice of an objection must first be given to the auditor and a copy sent to the Authority. 
 
The audit is being conducted under the provisions of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, 
the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 and the National Audit Office Code of Audit 
Practice. 
 
This announcement is made by Annette Simpson, Parish Clerk and RFO. 
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